

ĐỀ CƯƠNG ÔN TẬP GIỮA KỲ I MÔN TIẾNG ANH 7
NĂM HỌC 2025 - 2026

A. LISTENING: Skills 2 unit 1, 2, 3

B. PHONETICS

I. Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.

- | | | | |
|--------------------------|-----------------------|-----------------------|-----------------------|
| 1. A. Thurs <u>day</u> | B. sur <u>pr</u> ise | C. fur <u>n</u> iture | D. bur <u>gl</u> ar |
| 2. A. thund <u>er</u> | B. ano <u>th</u> er | C. fat <u>h</u> er | D. res <u>er</u> ve |
| 3. A. lea <u>r</u> n | B. ea <u>r</u> ly | C. ea <u>r</u> th | D. hea <u>r</u> |
| 4. A. ve <u>r</u> b | B. he <u>r</u> b | C. nev <u>e</u> r | D. pe <u>r</u> son |
| 5. A. orph <u>a</u> nage | B. pa <u>t</u> ient | C. ag <u>re</u> e | D. ab <u>o</u> t |
| 6. A. lea <u>f</u> | B. fa <u>v</u> ourite | C. fa <u>r</u> m | D. o <u>f</u> |
| 7. A. ni <u>gh</u> t | B. tou <u>gh</u> | C. fl <u>igh</u> t | D. hi <u>gh</u> |
| 8. A. o <u>f</u> | B. fu <u>n</u> ny | C. wi <u>f</u> e | D. booksh <u>el</u> f |
| 9. A. dol <u>ph</u> in | B. up <u>h</u> ill | C. ear <u>ph</u> one | D. alph <u>a</u> bet |
| 10. A. cou <u>gh</u> | B. enou <u>gh</u> | C. thro <u>ugh</u> | D. lau <u>gh</u> |
| 11. A. start <u>ed</u> | B. wash <u>ed</u> | C. want <u>ed</u> | D. visit <u>ed</u> |
| 12. A. need <u>ed</u> | B. decid <u>ed</u> | C. start <u>ed</u> | D. cook <u>ed</u> |
| 13. A. enjoy <u>ed</u> | B. call <u>ed</u> | C. laugh <u>ed</u> | D. water <u>ed</u> |
| 14. A. watch <u>ed</u> | B. look <u>ed</u> | C. listen <u>ed</u> | D. talk <u>ed</u> |
| 15. A. play <u>ed</u> | B. stop <u>ed</u> | C. book <u>ed</u> | D. pass <u>ed</u> |

C. LANGUAGE FOCUS

I. Choose the best answer A, B, C or D.

- Mi _____ playing computer games because it's not good for her eyes.
A. likes B. loves C. hates D. enjoys
- Does your father like _____ photos?
A. doing B. making C. taking D. having
- Mai has lots of dolls. She wants to build a _____ for them.
A. doll B. coin C. model D. dollhouse
- Nick prefers making models to _____ coins.
A. collecting B. using C. cutting D. doing
- Hoa dislikes _____ English grammar. She thinks it's very difficult.
A. learns B. learning C. learn D. to learn
- My daughter is _____. She can make new things easily.
A. creative B. careful C. serious D. happy
- You should wear a hat and put on suncream to avoid _____.
A. skin B. fitness C. activity D. sunburn
- Playing sports is very good for our _____.
A. chapped lips B. suncream C. acne D. health
- We _____ the rubbish and put it into the bin over there.
A. pick up B. do C. use D. provide
- She wants to work in a _____ to care for old people.
A. theater B. museum C. supermarket D. nursing home
- I really love making models and my brother _____ it too.

- A. love B. loves C. don't love D. doesn't love
12. A: What _____ your mother _____ to keep fit? – B: She _____ jogging
A do; do; goes B. do; does; go C. does; do; goes D. does; does; goes
13. My teacher _____ very kind. We really like her.
A. is B. isn't C. are D. aren't
14. My sister _____ how to swim.
A. don't know B. doesn't know C. don't knows D. not know
15. I _____ him in the park yesterday afternoon.
A. did saw B. see C. was see D. saw
16. A: _____ you _____ the football match yesterday? - B: Yes, I _____
A. Did; enjoy; did B. Did; enjoyed; did C. Do; enjoy; do D. Do; enjoyed; do
17. Nga: I have a headache and feel a little dizzy.
James: You _____ take a rest.
A. should B. shouldn't C. can't D. will
18. Tom: What did you do to help your community last summer, Mi?
Mi: I helped lonely elderly people.
Tom: _____

- A. Too bad! B. Hmm C. Wonderful! D. Let's go

II. Choose the correct answer that has the CLOSEST meaning to the underlined part.

1. He tutored his neighbour's son in maths because he wanted to do better in school.
A. tested B. reduced C. made D. taught
2. It is very beneficial to sleep in a dark and quiet room to help you rest well at night.
A. helpful B. exciting C. caring D. quiet

III. Choose the correct answer that has the OPPOSITE meaning to the underlined part.

1. Watching TV in a dark room with dim light can make our eyes feel uncomfortable.
A. bright B. clean C. old D. large
2. My family collects food every month to give to needy people at the local food bank.
A. rich B. smart C. busy D. brave

D. READING

I. Read the text carefully, and then choose the correct answer.

WE ALL NEED EXERCISE

The body needs exercise. Exercise uses up food and keeps the body strong. It makes your heart and muscles strong. Exercise also makes you feel good. If you exercise a few times a week, you will stay healthy and happy.

Some people in America do not get enough exercise. They work in office buildings sitting in a chair all day in front of computers. They live far from their offices, and they have to drive their cars to get to work. Therefore, when they get home at night, they don't want to exercise after work.

Today, many Americans are overweight. This causes health problems for some people. Doctors say that exercise can help people both lose weight and improve their health. So, many people are trying to get more exercise. But it takes time to change, and when people do not see a difference right away, they lose interest in exercising.

1. According to the text, what parts of the body does exercise make strong?

- A. Your body and your office. B. Your computer and your work.
C. Your heart and your muscles. D. Your food and your health.

2. The writer mentions that in America, _____.

- A. many people spend much time driving to work.
B. most office workers can get a lot of exercise.
C. many people are overweight because they don't get enough exercise.

D. Americans don't like doing exercise.

3. What is the reason why some people in America do not get enough exercise?

A. They want to lose interest in exercising.

B. They live close to their offices.

C. They prefer watching TV to exercising.

D. They work in office buildings, sitting all day.

4. Why don't the Americans get enough exercise?

A. They don't have enough time to exercise.

B. They find it difficult to exercise.

C. They feel tired of exercising.

D. They don't want to lose weight.

5. According to the last paragraph, what is the biggest challenge for people trying to start exercising?

A. There are no good offices close to their homes.

B. They quickly lose interest if they do not see results right away.

C. Doctors do not agree that exercise is helpful.

D. They are only interested in losing weight, not improving health.

II. Read the passage, and then choose the correct answer.

My school has a number of volunteer activities every summer. The activities include donating books to village children, (1) _____ kids in the neighbourhood, teaching English to primary students, reading books or cooking food for the (2) _____. Our school started this programme five years ago. Every student can join one or two activities. In the beginning, we thought about why we should join in these activities. We then thought about what (3) _____ we wanted to do. Those who like reading could choose to collect and donate (4) _____. Those who are good at English could (5) _____ primary students. Finally, we signed up for the activities we chose. Our teachers often encourage us to stay committed. They also help us when we need it. We have a lot of fun and learn many things from doing the activities.

- | | | | |
|------------------|-------------|---------------|-------------|
| 1. A. tutor | B. tutored | C. tutoring | D. to tutor |
| 2. A. rich | B. needy | C. young | D. strong |
| 3. A. activities | B. jobs | C. work | D. thing |
| 4. A. clothes | B. pictures | C. vegetables | D. books |
| 5. A. learn | B. talk | C. tutor | D. study |

E. WRITING

I. Circle the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the underlined part that needs correcting in each of the following questions

1. We picks up litter at the local park every Sunday.
A B C D

2. Minh and his friends often tutoring small children in their village.
A B C D

3. We provided food for homeless child last Tet holiday.
A B C D

4. Our school club make gloves for old people in nursing homes last winter.
A B C D

5. Does Tom volunteer to teach English in our village last summer?
A B C D

6. Does Ann goes to a horse riding club every Sunday?
A B C D

7. My dad has a big bookshelf because he loves collection old books.

A

B

C

D

8. My sister likes goes camping at the weekend.

A

B

C

D

9. My family often goes cycle in the countryside because outdoor activities are good for our health.

A

B

C

D

10. My sister doesn't like horse ride because she's afraid of horses.

A

B

C

II. Put each word in capital letters into the correct form so that it can fit the gap in each sentence below

1. My dad has a big bookshelf because he loves _____ old books. (collection)

2. Minh is a good _____. He plays football friends every day. (football)

3. Outdoor activities are good for our _____. (healthy)

4. The volunteers help the _____ and street children. (old)

5. Tom and his friends water the plants in their _____ every weekend. (neighbour)

6. We avoid _____ food and soft drinks. (sweet)

7. They collected clothes and gave them to _____ children. (home)

8. Children in our village exchange _____ paper for notebooks every school year. (use)

III. Rewrite the sentences without changing the meaning as the first one.

1. My dad loves outdoor activities. I love outdoor activities.

→ My _____ love outdoor activities

2. We avoid staying up late. We avoid eating unhealthy food.

→ We _____

3. I love eating noodles so much.

→ I enjoy _____

4. She thinks that horse riding is difficult.

→ She finds _____

5. It's good for you to do exercise every day.

→ You should _____

IV. Complete each of the following sentences using the cues given. You can change the cues and use other words in addition to the cues to complete the sentences.

1. My / best friend's / hobby / build / dollhouse.

→ _____

2. My/ brother / teach / me / how / make / model planes / two / year / ago.

→ _____

3. Going to bed / getting up / early / be / good / your health.

→ _____

4. You / should / eat / colour / vegetables/ fruit.

→ _____

5. Exercise / daily / help / you / be / happy / positive.

→ _____

The end